
“Great Job!” 

  Fifth Grade 
  May 26th  

We would all like to give a shout out 
to our fabulous Fifth Grade 
Graduates!  What a year!  Thank you 
for staying the course and finishing 
strong. 

We hope that the memories you have 
made here at Sauder over the last six 
years will stay with you for a lifetime.  
May you look back at your 
educational start with a smile, 
remembering the many teachers and 
staff who cared for you and invested 
in your future. 

We wish you all the best as you 
continue your journey of education.  
Always remember your value, and 
may you reach new heights of 
greatness as you strive for your 
dreams. 

 	 	 Go Polar Bears! 

   
#Great Students, Great 
Families, Great Staff! 

“You’re Awesome!”

“You rock!” 

Tootles 
Tuesdays!


